
To whom It May Concern: 
 
As you move forward in your budget planning my understanding is that the proposed 
budget for this coming season will be approximately $25,000 down from $100,000 
budgeted for this past year. It would behoove you to search deep within your funding to 
provide the fire safe council with a working budget of $50,000 to adequately address the 
needs of of the community within the eastern hills. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gerardo Garcia 

 


